
Dear Parents,

The last 2 years have been difficult time for us all. As a Parent's Association we have
been unable to hold the large events that we rely on for additional resources that the
school budget does not cover.  Sadly we are unable to hold a large Christmas event
this year due to rising Covid cases in the area.

In the absence of a Christmas Fayre, and to raise much needed funds, we will be
organising a COLOUR raffle. 

We would really appreciate any donations in the corresponding colour for your class.
These could be chocolates, alcohol, biscuits, candles, cakes, bath/beauty products
etc....please see overleaf for inspiration!

Class One         Purple
Class Two         Blue
Class Three      Green
Class Four        Orange
Class Five          Red

These will then be made into filled hampers and will become prizes in the
draw, that will take place in December. There will also be some other lovely
prizes to win. Please could all donations be taken to the school office by
Monday 06th December 2021.

Raffle tickets will be coming home in bags soon.

We thank you all for you kind support over the year.

If there are any parents who run their own business or work for a company that 
 would like to donate a raffle prize, please contact Rachael Walton or Emma

Hayward.




